Call, Rosemarie

From: Paul & Sarina DePalma <psdepalma@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2019 4:27 PM

To: Call, Rosemarie

Subject: Decade Properties Redevelopment

Dear Mr. Mayor and City Council Members:

We respectfully ask you to Preserve Clearwater Point and vote NO on allocating 27 units to Decade Properties.
Please do not change our residential neighbourhood to make it more congested by increasing commercial
interest.

Thank you,

Paul DePalma

Rosaria DePalma

830 S Gulfview Blvd
#702

Clearwater Beach, 33767
727-754-2097



